
 SAASMC is part of SASA (South Atlantic Shrine Association ) 
and SAASMC is part of the association which is all motorized units 
(motorcycles, mini-cars, dune buggies, golf carts etc.) in SASA. 
SAASMC stands for South Atlantic Association of Shrine Motor 
Corps and the association was started in 1975. There are at 
present 20 temples who are members of SAASMC and we (motor 
corps units) have 2 meetings per year: The first in March or April 
and is for MEN ONLY and a fun weekend and usually held in the 
area of the present motor corps president or where every he 
chooses. There is lots of food and drink for the members. 
Reservations MUST be made prior so that we know who will be 
there. You will need to join the association and have a current dues 
card to attend. The second meeting that we have includes families 
in September when the mother association (SASA) meets (usually 
somewhere along the Atlantic coast ,presently in Myrtle Beach) and 
the member motorized units get together and compete against units 
in their classification for trophies on Friday morning. This is 
precision riding (no racing) and obstacle course and is held on a 
field 150’ wide and 300’ long with 4 judges and a military type 
inspection before the unit competes for points to win. We have an 
Awards Presentation and present our Awards on Friday night. I 
hope this has answered some of your questions and I would be 
glad to talk to you on the phone if necessary. I am presently the 
secretary and have been for several years and a past president of 
the association. Reservations have to be made in advance for our 
midwinter.
Steve Dixon, Secretary
423-341-1796
dxnsolutions@gmail.com
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